
Dear Valued Mayfair Road Food Pantry Customers, 

We’re all getting a lot of information and daily news updates on the coronavirus and the spread of 

COVID-19. We are closely monitoring the situation from multiple resources like the​ ​Centers for Disease 

Control and Prevention (CDC)​ and the Department of Health and Human Services. We are creating 

measures to keep everyone safe according to the direction of Governor Evers. At this time there is no 

need to panic and no one that we know has contracted the virus. We want to keep it that way, and 

value the safety of all of our customers and staff above all else.  

To ensure continued safety, there will be changes made to the Mayfair Road Food Pantry ​effective 

Wednesday 03.18.20,​ and these changes will remain in effect until further notice.  

What will this look like? 

Hours of operation will continue to be on Wednesdays 11:45am-3pm. Staff will sign you in at the main 

entrance doors and there will be pre-packaged boxes/bags of non-perishable items for you to pick up; 

however, there will no longer be a gathering place. You are welcome to pick up from the main doors and 

return to your home for safety after receiving your box/bags. 

Feeding America has limited our selection of food to contain only non-perishable items. Because the 

food boxes are pre-packaged, we are unable to accommodate specific requests and are limited to the 

stock at hand. We will NOT be distributing meat or fresh produce. 

What if you’re sick? 

We ask that you not come during walk-in hours to help prevent the spread of infection. Instead, please 

reply to this email or call 813-786-1048 and staff will set aside a box for you to pick up at the church 

between 3:15-3:30pm on Wednesday. Staff can meet you outside the church at your car to ensure you 

get the box, and you can return to your home safely. 

 

https://mercyhill.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4a3c22e8acc2cee3cd89c3a40&id=b1b8136cd7&e=f492ee5f4b
https://mercyhill.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4a3c22e8acc2cee3cd89c3a40&id=b1b8136cd7&e=f492ee5f4b
https://mercyhill.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4a3c22e8acc2cee3cd89c3a40&id=b1b8136cd7&e=f492ee5f4b


How will you know if things change?  

For live updates, please check our website at​ ​http://epikos.org/mayfair-road-food-pantr​y​ or tune into 

TV Channel 6 WITI or their website at​ ​http://fox6now.com​, to look for alerts of closures for “Mayfair 

Road Food Pantry.” 

Blessings to you and your family.  

Stay healthy and safe,  

The Mayfair Road Food Pantry Team 
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